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Dear Community Member, 
 
Thank you for your interest in serving as a member of the Self Reliance Board of Directors. 
The purpose of this letter and the attached documents is to familiarize you with the roles 
and responsibilities of our Directors, and the process by which Directors are selected. 
 
The mission of Self Reliance is to promote independence through empowering people 
with disabilities and improving the communities in which we live. Self Reliance is a non-
profit 501(c)(3) organization founded in 1978 and funded in part by a grant from the U.S. 
Department of Education, the Florida Division of Vocational Rehabilitation, the 
Rehabilitation Services Administration, and other local funding sources including the 
United Way Suncoast. 
 
Persons interested in becoming a member of the Board of Directors must complete the 
enclosed application, background check consent form, and attach a resume.  Please 
forward these documents to my attention at Self Reliance Center for Independent Living, 
8901 N. Armenia Avenue, Tampa, FL 33604, or email to fkavanagh@self-reliance.org. If 
you need accommodations while applying, please contact Self Reliance and speak with 
Finn Kavanagh, Executive Director. 
 
Thank you for your interest in becoming a Self Reliance Board member. You can expect to 
hear from the Board Recruitment Committee within 30 days after receipt of your application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Finn Kavanagh 
Executive Director 

 

 
 
Board of Directors 
 
Anthony Radano 
Chairperson 
 
Kim Albritton 
Co-Chair 
 
Denisse Brown-Guinup 
Secretary 
 
Jonathan Oliver 
Treasurer 
 
Chad Gordon 
 
James Akes 
 
Barbara Gaw 
 
 
 
Finn Kavanagh 
Executive Director 
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